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Dear Parents, 
   
We hope that your child has very much enjoyed the first few weeks of Year 1; what a busy and happy time 
we have had so far!  
  
As you know, our topic for this term is ‘You, Me and Family.’ As part of this we would very much like you to 
join us for a tea party on Monday 22nd September at 2pm. 
 
We hope that this will be a lovely opportunity for your child to have time to interact with you and other 
families, share some food and play together, starting with a small tea party in the hall.  
 
We will be making some cakes with the children in school for us to share, but we would be grateful if each 
of those attending were able to contribute a small cake, some biscuits or fruit for this event. If you would 
like to contribute, please send this with your child on the morning of the 22nd September so that we can set 
up the tea party before your arrival. 
 
After the tea party, you will be able to join in with continuous provision play activities alongside your child. 
We hope to be able to enjoy some free play in our forest school area too, if the autumn weather is on our 
side! Please bring a coat and wear appropriate footwear, just in case.   
  
If you would like to join us, please email the school office (ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk) to confirm 
your attendance. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
Best Wishes, 

 
  
Miss Smith and Ms Wilson 
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